
HOLIDAY NOTICE 
 

READING CITY 

HALL 

WILL BE CLOSED 

Tuesday, July 4th, 2017 
 

IN OBSERVANCE OF 
INDEPENDENCE 

DAY 
CITY HALL WILL REOPEN 

Wednesday, July 5, 2017 

                            8:00 A.M. 

REMINDER:   
City Hall is Closed Friday’s  

City of Reading Utility Payments can also be made at 

Century Bank & Trust 108 N. Main, Reading, MI 


